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Regulatory Services and Drug Control Branch 
Therapeutic Goods Administration 

 

TGAFeesAndCharges@health.gov.au 
 
16 March 2021 
 
Subject: 2021-22 TGA fees and charges proposal 
 
Dear Mr Masri,  

 

Complementary Medicines Australia (CMA), as the peak body for the complementary medicines 

sector, appreciates the opportunity to comment on options for the TGA’s proposed fees and charges 

for the 2021-22 financial year. We seek to maintain a fair administrative operation of regulations 

and services for the industry.  

 

Over the last number of years, provided appropriate ongoing cost efficiencies are considered and 
implemented, CMA has regularly supported an increase of fees and charges in line with indexation 
(combination of wage price index and the consumer price index on a 50:50 basis and as per the 
preferred current consultation option 3). 
 

In particular years, CMA has provided further support by way of agreement to an additional 
surcharge applied by the TGA in relation to specific increases in fees and charges, to extend the 
TGA’s activities in general and listed medicine post market activities specifically: 

• in 2012-13 fees and charges were increased by 5.6% (2% higher than the indexation factor) 
to meet the costs of implementation of the TGA Blueprint Reforms; and  

• 2018-2019, annual charges for Listed Medicines were increased by almost 10% (around $100 
per annum per product), to account for additional post market monitoring activities of 
complementary medicines. 

 
The CMA Board of Directors met on the 18 February 2021 to consider the outcomes of the TGA-CMA 

Bilateral meeting of the 17th of December 2020 in which the TGA consulted with the peak body in 

relation to the proposed fees and charges for the 2021-22 financial year. CMA Directors support the 

long-standing indexation approach to fees and charges, in this instance being a proposed increase of 

1.05% for the FY 2021-22. 

 

CMA would like to take this opportunity to comment on the Fees and Charges Proposal 2021-22 

Consultation paper dated, February 2021.  








